
 
 

 
 
 

BNATP Monthly Update 
May 2020 

 
1. Please do not send emails to both the ross.carey-walden@illinois.gov and the 

dph.bnatp@illinois.gov addresses.  I monitor both inboxes! 
 

2. Please include your program number on all emails! 
 

3. On July 1, 2020 BNATPs were to begin certifying students in CPR.  Until Illinois 
is in Phase IV of the governor’s restoration plan, this will not be required.  
 

4. Testing centers are tentatively scheduled to begin reopening on June 1st.  We 
will know more toward the end of the month.  The June update will contain 
additional information. 
 

5. Parts of Illinois may move into Phase III of the governor’s restoration plan on May 
29th if the metrics remain stable or improve.  Schools, however, will not reopen 
until Phase IV and it is unknown when any of the four areas in the state will reach 
that stage.    
 

6. I will be out of the office and completely unavailable from 3:00 p.m. Friday May 
15th until Tuesday May 26th at 8:30 a.m.  Please consider holding emails and 
voicemails until my return. 
 
 
 
 
 

Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Training and Technical Support 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 
ross.carey-walden@illinois.gov 
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